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CINDY HALL, MEMBERSHIP CHAIR

[bookmark: _GoBack]In reviewing our membership records over the last 13 years, I’ve noticed a disappointing trend.  Our membership has gone from 1450 in 2011-12 to 824 in 2023-24.  That’s a decrease of approximately 44%.  
Sadly, some of the decline is due to the loss of some very faithful members, which unfortunately is a hazard in an organization like ours.  However, there have been a lot of retirements over the last 13 years, which should increase our membership, not decrease it.
RASCOE needs your help!  If you know of an individual who has retired from FSA in any capacity, encourage them to join.  The National Dues are only $25.00 per year.  Some states (see the membership report included elsewhere in this booklet) have their own state dues which are generally quite minimal.  All in all, quite a bargain!
